
MEMO TO  : William T. Lichter  
   Village Manager  
 
 
FROM  : George E. Seagraves 
   Fire Chief  
 
 
DATE  : October 8, 2007  
 
 
SUBJECT  : Interoperability Resolution  
 
 
 
The Emergency Telephone System Board (ETSB) has provided initial funding for Phase 
one (backbone) of an interoperable radio system in the 700MHZ.  This extremely large 
and complex project will require the efforts of all the municipal stakeholders. 
 
The ETSB as the lead agency for this project representing all of DuPage County except 
for Naperville who is a stand-along agency has requested that municipalities 
demonstrate support for the project by resolution. This support will be important as the 
ETSB seeks funding through various grants.    
 
Please place before the board of trustees at their October 18, 2007 meeting the 
attached resolution.  The content of the resolution and attachment were prepared by the 
DuPage Mayors and Managers Conference.  
 
GES:cb 
 
Attachments    


